
Seismic Public Meeting Notice 
To the Citizens and Landowners of Lafourche, Louisiana 

Walker Marine Geophysical Company, LLC (WMGC) will be conducting seismic activity approximately 2.5 
miles due east of the Port Fourchon inlet, in an area that measures 3.3 miles wide by 4.3 miles long orientated 
Northeast by Southwest. This area ranges from approximately 0.5 miles to 5.5 miles off the coast. Please see the 
area outline at the link below. WMGC will be utilizing a large number of ocean bottom sensors tethered together 
throughout the detailed area in addition to near ocean surface tow behind streamers and an air gun seismic source.   

The survey will begin 03/08/24 and last until approximately 05/01/24. 

To provide the public with additional information regarding the seismic survey, Walker Marine Geophysical 
Company, LLC and LDWF will hold a public meeting at 6:00 pm on 02/08/24. The meeting will be held at the 
Port Fourchon Marina Lodge on the second floor, 140 Floatation Canal Rd, Golden Meadow, LA 70357.  

For additional details pertaining to the seismic survey prior to the public meeting, contact Dr. Matthew 
McClellan, 716-696-2339. 

An outline of the seismic project showing the potential area to be affected is located at 
wlf.louisiana.gov/page/seismic-exploration-permits under Current Public Notices. Any public comments should 
be submitted to Joe Maryman at jmaryman@wlf.la.gov

wlf.louisiana.gov/page/seismic-exploration-permits



